Attachment 11

11/05/23

City Attorney
City of Lompoc
100 Civic Center Plaza

I received a “Notice of Public Hearing” regarding my property
across the street from the 1400-1500 block of Riverside Dr. The
property is listed as #39 on this list. The parcel is identified by

number as 093-051-006.

I am requesting that my property be removed from the
“Identified Vacant and Underutilized Sites” list that is referenced in

the proposed 2023-2031 Housing Element Update.

I do not intend to develop my property beyond its current use
in the next eight year cycle of the 2023-2031 Housing Element

Update Cycle.

Sincerely,

Jo 2 Gibson Linn for the Jonatha Gibson Linn Trust
Property Owner
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